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May 6, 2015 
 
Dear Hilltop Parent, 
 
Spring is here at last and the sun and bugs are out! Please be sure to apply sunscreen and insect 
repellent to your child in the morning before school. We are very active during the spring 
months, and it’s important for us to be able to reapply sunscreen and insect repellent to our 
students to make sure everyone is protected. 
 
Please sign and return this page to give us permission for us to reapply sunscreen and insect 
repellent to your child as needed throughout the day. 
 
Please provide a supply of your preferred sunscreen and repellent, marked with your child’s 
name, to your child’s teacher. If there are any special instructions for use, or additional info you 
need us to know, please note it below. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
I hereby give consent for Hilltop to reapply sunscreen and insect repellent to my child. 
 
 
Child’s name         
 
 
Parent signature         Date    
 
 


